
                                                       

Notice to Bidders 
Town of Inuvik 

 

Chief Jim Koe Park Visitor Centre and 
Arctic Market 

 

SEALED TENDERS marked "Chief Jim Koe Park Visitor Centre and 

Arctic Market”  and addressed to Town of Inuvik, Town Office, 2 Firth 

Street, P.O. Box 1160, Inuvik, NWT, X0E 0T0 shall be received at the 

offices of the Town of Inuvik before 2:00 p.m., local time, on August 07, 

2020. 
 

 

Copies of the Bid Documents can be obtained by emailing: Kjoseph@inuvik.ca  
 

  

Bids should be accompanied by Bid Security in the amount of ten percent 

(10%) of the Bid Price, payable to the Town of Inuvik.  Failure to provide 

Bid Security will be a factor taken into account when awarding the 

contract. 
 

 

Inquiries regarding this Project shall be directed to: 
 

 

Town of Inuvik  

Kecil Joseph, Development Officer  

2 Firth Street, P.O. Box 1160 

Inuvik, NWT  X0E 0T0 

Tel: 867-777-8614 

 

 

 

E-mail:  kjoseph@inuvik.ca 

mailto:Kjoseph@inuvik.ca

